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Fisher Phillips AI Chair Discusses NY State’s WARN Notice to
Identify Layoffs Tied to AI

News

6.12.25


In an interview with Bloomberg Businessweek, David Walton provides insight on New York State’s

new AI-related WARN law, the first in the nation to ask companies to disclose when artificial

intelligence contributes to mass layoffs.

To read the article visit Bloomberg Businessweek (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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